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Dear Parent/Carer
We are delighted that your child is interested in joining us at King’s Oak Academy.

We have four Houses — Hercules, Olympus, Orpheus and Pegasus and our Heads of House are looking forward
to meeting you.

Mrs J Felski Mrs N Younger Miss A Rice
Hercules Orpheus Pegasus

Tutors and our Heads of House play a central role in the personal and academic success of every student.
Tutors have daily contact with each student in their group and are an integral part of academic monitoring,

support and reporting to parents.

The secondary school tie is red with a colour stripe denoting the house group (Hercules — Green, Olympus —
Yellow, Orpheus- Blue and Pegasus- Red).

We look forward to meeting you and your child in the future. In the meantime if you have any questions or
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at koaheadsofhouse@clf.uk .

Yours sincerely

N nr Y Cogon

Mrs ounger Miss K Ogden
Transition Lead/Head of House Principal
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